
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to have invited Animal Club into school on Thursday 24th 

February to spend the morning with the children in EYFS/Y1, teaching them 

about various animals and how to handle them. This visit will support our 

current topic of wild animals and give children a hands-on experience to 

add to their learning. To enable us to host these kinds of visits, we are asking 

for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child towards the cost of this 

workshop. A payment item has been set up on ParentPay. If 

you’d like to find out more about Animal Club, please visit their 

website https://animal-club.co.uk/ 

We do not yet know what animals we will meet, but are very much looking 

forward to their visit! 

 
 

 

 

https://animal-club.co.uk/

